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REPORT TO THE WA-ACTE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

WITEA 
 
 
Submitted By: Cheyenne LaViolette 
 
Date Submitted: 01/11/2025 
 
 
1. Accomplishments Since the Last Report (please identify the strategic plan 

goal/objective each activity seeks to achieve): 
 
WITEA has a newly revamped website.  This includes a shared drive of critical documents that 
will be available to future board members.  The new site also has member-only access capabilities 
adding value and incentive to WITEA membership. 
 
WITEA has added STEM and STS representative positions to the executive board allowing for a 
broader voice representing our wide variety of members. 
 
2. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for WA-ACTE and/or Your Section (for information 

purposes only): 
 
Changes within PESB, EWU, and CWU may leave the State of Washington facing a CTE teacher 
shortage.  Plan 2 programs are falling under heavy scrutiny from PESB.  CWU & EWU are facing 
the program cuts in Tech Ed & Business & Marketing teaching programs. 
 
3. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for the Field of Career and Technical Education (for 

information purposes only): 
 
See #2 
 
4. Other Comments/Suggestions: 
 
      
 
5. Upcoming Meetings or Conferences: 
 
Next Meeting: February 13 at 4:30 PM 
Spring Conference: March 6-8 in Wenatchee 
 
 


